
 

1st April 2020 

 

Dear parent / carer, 
 

We hope you are gradually getting used to the new norm, and the challenges which you face and those still 

evolving, are not too great. Your wellbeing is so important to us as a school community, and as we journey 

along this road together, we hope to be able to demonstrate the message that we often give our students, 

that it's vital each of us plays our own role in looking after ourselves and others in our respective family, work 

and friendship communities. 

 

Our staff are doing their best to provide appropriately interesting, meaningful and challenging work to all 

students. We are immensely grateful to our IT team, who are working so hard to support staff and students 

with technical issues. Thank you for your feedback on Google Classroom, and please rest assured, that we are 

seeking to make the entire process of work completion as smooth as possible for everyone, although we 

clearly have lessons still to learn as our use of this platform is still in its relative infancy. 
 

It seems strange to say that we are now approaching the Easter holidays. Despite everything, the Easter break 

should be exactly that for all students and staff, a break from the daily routine of school life, as far as this is 

possible. Normally our examination class students would use this time to schedule revision sessions, but we 

recommend that on this occasion families take time to enjoy being together and undertake activities other 

than school work. However, if you would like ideas to enhance family time, some fun challenges and activities 

may well be available on Google Classroom! 

 

Keep safe and keep well everyone. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Paula Williams 

 


